Springmill STEM and Pre-K News November 2, 2017

http://www.mansfieldschools.org/springmillstemelementary home.aspx

Happenings next week:

Tuesday -Ohio Bird Sanctuary for Pre-School 1/2
Wednesday - Kindergarten library trip
Thursday- Pet Smart Trip Pre-K Mrs. Wendt and Payne

Thank you parents! We had wonderful and in some classes perfect attendance covering our 2 parent
teacher conference nights. It is a joy to have parents who are involved and following up with us on their
child’s learning. Parents who attended the first night had the chance to drop their children off and they
saw a movie and had popcorn so they could relax and have detailed and undistracted conversations with
the teachers. Thank you to the parents who volunteered their time to help as well as the student
volunteers. I hope you and your children enjoyed the literacy and other activities we planned over the
course of 2 days when students were allowed to dress up and also had the chance to make their own
edible pumpkins, play spooky games , examine X-rays and some stem building activities.

We also had the opportunity to be visited by Mansfield’s police, fire, SWAT and K-9 teams who gave
demonstrations and reached out to students to explain how they are valuable members supporting the
health and safety of the community.

e Parent Volunteers needed for events in the rest of November: Field trips, Family Involvement-
Math Night November 16, . Please contact David Gilbert 419-525-6348 X54241



